
CLEAN WATER FUNDS FOR CREW LABOR  
 

Conservation Corps Minnesota is accepting applications for 2017 field projects.   
Funds are available for Conservation Corps crew labor on projects that protect, enhance 

and restore water quality in lakes, rivers and streams or protect groundwater and drinking 

water sources from degradation. Projects must be scheduled for completion during the 

2017 calendar year. 

 

The Legislature has directed the 
Board of Soil and Water 
Resources (BWSR) to appropriate 

$500,000 of the Clean Water Fund 

to be contracted for services with 

Conservation Corps Minnesota. 

BWSR has contracted with the 

Corps to provide funded labor to 

cities, counties, soil and water 

conservation districts, watershed 

districts, metropolitan watershed 

management organizations, and joint 

powers organizations of those local government units to undertake projects consistent 

with the Corps mission, BWSR grant policies, and Clean Water Fund goals (Laws of 

Minnesota, Chapter 172, section 6).   

 

Apply by December 15, 2016.  
http://www.conservationcorps.org/clean-water-funding/ for an application and more 

information. 

Contact Brian Miller at 651.209.9900 x19 with any questions. 
 Our mailing address is: 60 Plato Blvd East Saint Paul, MN 55107 
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